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            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 Tues 11th January to  Tues 8th February                      KS1 Magical Maths Club. 

 Thurs 13th Jan to Thurs 10th February                         KS2 Magical Maths Club. 

 Wednesday 2nd  February                                               Years 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

Thursday 3rd February                                                      Year 2 football tournament after school. 

 Friday 4th February                                                          National Number Day— Dress up (related to numbers) 

  Tuesday 8th February                                                     Class 4D—Wolverhampton Art Gallery 

 Wed 9th & Thurs 10th February                                    Years 5 & 6  Swimming Gala —Willenhall 

 Friday 11th February                                                      Children’s Mental Awareness—Wear a brightly coloured top to school. 

 Wednesday 16th February                                              Year 6 Willenhall “B” League Football 

 Thursday 17th February                                                  Reception & Year 6 Heights and Weights. 

 Thursday 17th February                                                   Break up for Half Term. (18.2.22– teacher training day) 

 Monday 28th February                                                    Back to school.  

 Monday 28th February to Mon 7th March                  Book Fair 

 Wednesday 2nd March                                                    Willenhall “A” League Football 

 Tuesday 8th March                                                           Year 3 Dudley Canal Trust—Trip 

 Friday 18th March                                                           Year 4 History – Roman Day 

 Friday 8th April                                                                  End of Spring Term 

 Monday 25th April                                                            Back to School— Summer Term. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

COVID 19 update.  As COVID 19 restrictions are lifted  across the county, we have been advised by Walsall Health to continue to 

wear face coverings in communal areas in school  and to ensure visitors wear face coverings wherever possible.  Within our 

local community COVID levels remain high and we have had a number of positive cases across the school.  Please continue to 

follow school, government and Walsall guidance.   

There is a vacancy for a Parent Councillor on the school Academy Council– letters and forms were sent home last week through 

ClassCharts. Printed letters and forms are available  from the school office.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions about this very important role.  

Congratulations to our Year 6 footballers who demonstrated true sportsmanship at the tournament this week.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Sugars 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

RL Lottie & Olivia-maii 2I Rosie & Veer 4S Sophie B & Billy J 

RH Sam & Ava 2H Charlie-Marie 5L Shanece & Ajesh 

RA Kyeron & Henley 3D Sophie & Rita 5R Issabella F.D & John-Luke 

1B Emily & Oliver 

 

3G Kiran & Gurnoor 5X Megan & Sam 

1C Oliver & Mya 3M Sahibjot & Macey-Jai 6H Elias & Tayden 

1W Mason & Ivy 4D Evie-mae & Lewis 6B Tyler P & Harley 

2B Imogen & Nikola 4P Sienna & Jason 6M Mia & Kieron 

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                         RA  88%                           1B  91.5%                      2I  94.7%                        3G  93.8%  

 

                                                 4P 93.7%                          5L  95%                          6M  93% 

 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA        Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2       Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3        3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday   3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4       Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5       Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 
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                                      Friday 4th February is National Number Day 

We’re asking the children to dress up (related to numbers).   

Ideas include dressing up as a dice, playing cards, a calculator, the number of their favourite football player or 

wearing birthday badges.  

You will receive a letter with further details about the day from Miss Reynolds. 

It is Children's Mental Health Awareness week 7th - 13th February. 

The theme this year is 'growing together’. During this week, your child will be participating in 
activities around this important topic. We encourage you to talk to your children about what 
they will learn.  

To support this, we will be raising money for Places2Be, a Children’s Mental Health  

Charity that provides counselling, mental health support and training in UK schools. We will 
be asking children to come to school in a bright coloured top on Friday 11th February (your 
child will need to remain in full uniform except for their bright top). There will be buckets on 
the gates in the morning to collect any donations of loose change that you are able to make. 

We thank you in advance for your support. If you have any further questions, please speak to 
your child's class teacher. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record 

it. Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts.  

If your child has tested positive with Covid-19, please send your results through to the school . Your 

child can return to school if well, and with 2 negative test results on day 5 and 6.  We do need to record 

all positive and negative test results. Please send to;  postbox@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is absent with a sickness bug, which includes sickness and/or an upset tummy, we do  

require them to stay at home for 48 hours before returning to school. Thank you. 

 

Reminder 

Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school. No nuts of any kind are allowed as snacks. 

This is to ensure our pupils with nut allergies are kept safe.  

          Thank you for your understanding. 


